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EH/LL 
 
12th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 8 Parent’s Evening 
 
Due to the high number of Omicron cases in Liverpool, we are postponing the face-to-face meeting on 
Wednesday, 19th January 2022. This decision has not been made lightly; the safety of our students and staff 
is paramount and at the heart of this decision. 
 
Based on previous parental feedback, we are not opting to use an online equivalent as the general consensus 
from parents was that you wanted to meet subject staff. So, the revised date for the Year 8 Parent’s Evening 
will be on Wednesday, 18th May 2022. In the meantime, you will receive two sets of data before February 
half-term. Monitoring data which will inform of your son’s attitude to learning and homework and a report 
on your son’s progress across individual subjects and next steps for you to further support your son’s 
academic development. This information will be sent through a new free app and will be a new form of 
communication for such information. Further information will be sent out with regards to how you access it 
in the forthcoming weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms E Holley 
KS3 Co-ordinator 
 
 


